Carlisle Centurions FC - Houghton

Our vision

Our vision is to provide a thriving Community Football Club in Houghton, supported by web based information on our coaching courses, special events, sponsors information, taster sessions and how the community can get involved. 
Our aims and objectives

Our football coaching sessions offer the opportunity for any child to learn new skills and develop their abilities in a fun and enjoyable environment. Any boy or girl between the ages of 5-12, of any ability will be welcome to come along, join in and take part.

The club has FA Charter Standard accreditation and we are affiliated to Cumberland FA, who support our grass roots work with Houghton Primary School after school football club, through our club school liaison officer, Stephen Johnston 

Our coaching sessions are designed for young players to develop their confidence and skills, with players placed in groups of similar age and ability to ensure the maximum levels of improvement and enjoyment. They benefit from technique and skills coaching, fun games and competitions across a variety of differently themed sessions, covering all aspects of football development.

We will foster and develop vital links with existing and surrounding football clubs and possible partners. Our teams play in the Carlisle Glass Longhorn leagues and the Penrith & District Youth league. 

Hopefully, in the coming years, this will allow us to become one of the main providers of football coaching in the local community. 

All our coaches are Cumberland FA enhanced DBS checked and all our club registered players are insured. They are supported by volunteer coaches from local schools and parents, who are also be DBS checked. Our coaches are all Cumberland FA level 1 qualified and all new coaches will be supported to gain level 1 coaching certificates and beyond. We have a qualified Welfare officer, Kim Wallace and have a child safeguarding policy in place, verified by Cumberland FA. Each team has its own qualified first aider.
For matches and training we utilise the existing Houghton C of E school playing field for our u 6, u 7 & u8 teams and also have storage facilities. We are developing our California Road ground, leased from Carlisle City Council, to accommodate training & matches for our u 9’s, 10’s & u12’s.We are working with James Rennie School, who have agreed to allow us to store equipment on site, allow us to park on a Sunday on their car park and have access through the field gate onto the pitch. We also have the use of toilet facilities. 
In the winter months we will be using the 4g pitches at Soccer world in Carlisle for training. 

Hamish Phillips  -  Club Chairman
www.carlislefc.com
